Mackenzie Vaéiey Environmental Impact Review Board

Qur file:EAD506-004 &
EA0506-006
Friday, December 22, 2006

To: Sidon International Resources and Consolidated Goldwin ventures Distribution Lists
Re: Suggested change in Timelines in Draft Workplan

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) met on December
21, 2006 to consider the revised draft work plans for the above environmental assessments.
The Review Board has determined it would be beneficial for staff fo hold a pre-conference
session that will also include a half-day workshop to further examine areas of important use
and/or of cultural significance. This full day session is planned for February 6, 2007.

The Board has rescheduled its hearing for these proposed developments to March 27, 2007.
After the hearing, the Board will announce when the public record will close, but it anticipates
the public record will remain open for at least two weeks following the hearing. If you wish to
provide comments regarding these changes, piease submit them to the Review Board by
January 15, 2007.

Mary Tapsell
Manager, EIA
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